DIOCESE OF SALFORD

Wardley Hall, Wardley Hall Road, Worsley, M28 2ND



Mrs S Sesnan and Mr J Keyworth St Richard's RC Primary School Wilpshire Avenue Longsight M12 5TL

4 December 2018

Dear Mrs Sesnan and Mr Keyworth,

I have just been presented with a copy of the Parliamentary Review on Primary Education. I would like to send my congratulations to you and the staff and pupils at St Richard's Roman Catholic Primary School for all that you have achieved in these recent years. The report makes for very impressive reading and I was particularly pleased to note that you have been visited by 23 other schools who may learn from your good practice and developments.

I send my congratulations and my best wishes for the future maintenance of high standards in all that you do. I look forward to an opportunity to visit the school in due course.

With all good wishes,

+John Arnold Bishop of Salford